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The Prairie Heights Community Schools Board of Education met in a special session on Monday, June 
2, 2014.  The meeting was held in the Administration Office.  Those in attendance were as follows:  
Jeff Reed, Alan Middleton, Bob Ledgerwood, Jim Courtright, Mike Howe, Janet Grabill and Todd 
Perkins.  Also in attendance were:  Jack Reed, Larry Reed, Janet Reed, Guy Thompson and Denise 
McNabb. 

 
  The meeting was called to order by President Bob Ledgerwood at 7:00 p.m. 
 
   Mr. Ledgerwood opened the public hearing regarding the contract between Prairie Heights Community 

School Corporation and Mr. Jeff Reed.  No public comments were made. 
 
   Adjournment was at 7:03 p.m. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


